From
The Director,

Women and Chid Development Department,
To ana.

All District Programme Officers
In Haryana State.

No.§e3 - By, /CD-/WCD2020, dated: | 8131227

Subject:- Regarding Advisory for Anganwadi Centres in view of spread of COVID-19.

Kindly refer to the subject mentioned above.

It is intimated that the Haryana govenment has decided to close all Anganwadi
Centres in the State with immediate effect till March 31 as a precautionary measure in the wake
of the outbreak of COVID-19. However, the Anganwadi Workers and Helpers will come to
Anganwadi Centres and will do the work of record maintenance, cleaning and create awareness
through home visits about hygiene and COVID-19. Raw home ration will be distributed as per
nutritional and financial norms prescribed by GOI during this period.
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